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Ratpack goes Green
We have fitted guttering and a water butt to the 

cover.
However, we do not know what to do with the 
water collected. So far suggestions have been 

flower planters around the containers, or a 
vegetable plot.

Any other sensible suggestions would be most 
welcome.

Table Top
You may have seen 
the new stainless 
steel table top we 
have fitted. It is 

easier to keep clean 
than the original 

wood one.
Do NOT cut, chop. 
dice or slice on it.

Alan Puddick

It is with sadness we have to 
report the death of Alan 

Puddick.
He was a long time member of 
the club and will be very much 

missed.
Our thoughts go out to his 

family at this time.

Spare Targets
We have a large selection of spare 

targets that we can use.
If you find a target that is damaged or 
broken on any of the courses, please 

let Paul or any other committee 
member know so it can easily be 

replaced.
It may have been a while since we 
have shot a particular course so we 
may not have spotted it ourselves.

Upcoming Local(ish) Shoots
October
16th  Company of Sixty
16th Purbeck Jurassic Shoot
23rd Bridge Woods
November
None
December
4th Company of Sixty Mince Pie Shoot
18th Ratpack Xmas Shoot
27th South Wilts Not the Boxing Day Shoot

Course Closures
Keep an eye out for an email from the course designers who will need help one 

weekend to re-design blue course. They will be moving some targets on the other 
courses as well. Some targets will be replaced so that they can be repaired / 

painted.
All courses will be closed for the weekend.
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